Bosco, Paulette

From: Bosco, Paulette

Sent: Tuesday, January 25, 2011 12:07 PM

To: Borchardt, Bill

Cc: Andersen, James; Apostolakis, George; Arildsen, Jesse; Jaczko, Gregory; Jaegers, Cathy;
Magwood, William; Muessle, Mary; Ostendorff, William; Svinicki, Kristine

Subject: Announcement Memo: Audit of NRC's Migration to an Agencywide Shared Drive

The Office of the Inspector General (OIG) is initiating an audit of NRC'’s shared drive migration to an
agencywide shared drive as a followup to OIG’s 2006 evaluation of personal privacy information found on NRC
network drives. The audit objective is to assess whether NRC has effectively safeguarded personally
identifiable information and other sensitive information while migrating electronic files from across the agency
to a single, agencywide shared drive (the “S Drive”).

OIG will discuss this audit at an entrance conference scheduled with your office on January 28, 2011, at 3:00
p.m. If you need additional information regarding this audit, please contact me at 415-5915 or Beth Serepca,
Team Leader, at 415-5911.

We look forward to working with you and your staff during this audit.

Slephen D. Dingbaum

Assistant Inspector General
for Audits



